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Meet your newly elected Board of
Directors, as of June 12, 2024 at our
AGM.

President  -  Mary-Lou Wightman
Vice-Pres. -  Marsha Fulton
Secretary  -  Diana Yandt
Treasurer  -  Kevin Bowles
Director     -  Brenda Dewonck
Director     -  Jerry Nieme
Director     -  Norma Reynolds
Director     -  Denise Lockett

We had our usual display tent at the
Canada Day celebrations at Swalwell
Park.  Thanks to those of you who
dropped by to say
We hope to see all the folks who
enquired about joining the Centre! 

FROM YOUR BOARD AT THE LAKE
COUNTRY 50+ ACTIVITY CENTRE

HELLO !
We currently have 

512 members.  
88% (449) choose to

receive
communications from

us via email !

it’s the Digital age

WOW !



Enjoy you
r summer

and we hope to
 see

you all in

September!
Produced for you 

by Mary-Lou Wightman

Several of our major kitchen 
appliances are being serviced
over the summer.  They all get 
a workout with 9 months
of producing weekly lunches 
for upwards of 95 diners.

They’ll be ready for action for the
first lunch in September!

Our library is coming up in the world!
In September you will see a selection of our
library books on display in the main
activity room.  Each week we will restock
the small bookshelves for your reading
pleasure.
You can take a book to enjoy, then pass it
     on to a fellow reader and a new home.

     Once we have reduced our book supply, 
             this new library location will be a

               “Take-a-Book-leave-a-Book”.
                 We’ll let you know when.


